Moorhead Area Public Schools Internet Services RFP

In accordance with federal E-Rate funding, Moorhead Area Public School District is seeking
bids for companies that provide Internet bandwidth.

Specifications and any additional information may be obtained at the office of Dan Markert,
Executive Director of Information Systems & Instructional Support, MAPS Schools 2410 14th
Street South, Moorhead MN 56560. Bids should be emailed to
techrfp@moorheadschools.org with the subject of “Internet Services Bid, March 2015” by
March 19, 2015. Project cost, references, past vendor experience and local representation
will be the deciding factors for selecting a vendor.

Required Internet specs:

Company needs to be an approved E-rate vendor.
DMARC will be at the Moorhead High School location, 2300 4th Ave S, Moorhead, MN
56560.

e Connection and services to the Moorhead High School facility will be provided by fiber
cable.
Provide both upload and download speeds of at least 200 Mbps.
Provide pricing and bandwidth options for future bandwidth demand in increments of
50 Mbps.

e Approved vendor will be responsible for connecting appropriate wire to internal wiring
closet.
3 year contract with options to extend in year 4 and 5.
Preference to local telecommunications providers.

FACTOR POINTS
AVAILABLE

Price of eligible products and services 25

Prior experience with the vendor 20

Vendor references 20

Prices for ineligible products, services, fees, and extended contracts | 20

Local vendor 15




